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Mario Bravo, Dist. 1 | Jalen McKee­Rodriguez, Dist. 2 
Phyllis Viagran, Dist. 3 | Dr. Adriana Rocha Garcia, Dist. 4 

Teri Castillo, Dist. 5 | Melissa Cabello Havrda, Dist. 6 

Ana Sandoval, Dist. 7 | Manny Pelaez, Dist. 8 
John Courage, Dist. 9 | Clayton Perry, Dist. 10 

 

 
Wednesday, September 28, 2022 5:00 PM Municipal Plaza Building 

 

The City Council convened a regular meeting in the Norma S. Rodriguez Council Chamber in the 
Municipal Plaza Building beginning at 5:02 PM. Deputy City Clerk Aurora Perkins took the Roll 

Call noting a quorum with the following Council Members present: 
 

PRESENT: 6 –  Nirenberg, Bravo, Rocha Garcia, Cabello Havrda, Courage, Perry 

ABSENT:   5  -    McKee­Rodriguez, Viagran, Castillo, Sandoval, Pelaez 
 
PUBLIC COMMENT 

 
1. Public Comment is your opportunity to address your City of San Antonio elected officials directly 

about issues that are important to you and your community. To sign up to speak visit 
www.saspeakup.com. Click on meetings and events and select the meeting you’d like to 
participate in. Sign up to speak or submit a written comment. Members of the public are given up 

to three minutes to speak, and groups are given up to nine minutes. 

 
The following individuals provided Public Comment to the City Council: 

 
Amy McFadden, a resident of Council District 6, spoke of her concerns related to COVID­19 
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vaccination availability and use of City of San Antonio Pop­Up clinics and experienced delays 
and capacity challenges for young children. 

 
Rick Trevino, resident of Council District 3, spoke of his concerns of City Councilmember 
decorum and economic disadvantages for low­income and the most vulnerable populations in the 

areas of housing and utility assistance. 
 

Erica Parra, resident of Council District 5, spoke of concerns associated with vacant lot criminal 

activity on the corner of Guadalupe and Colima Streets associated with homeless encampment 
population. 

 
Sam Aguirre, resident of Council District 1 near the St. Mary’s Entertainment District, spoke of his 
concerns associated with criminal activity in his neighborhood to include gunshots, speeding, public 
fights and other misbehavior. He asked the City Council to support upcoming Ordinances 

addressing noise and commercial zoning. 
 

Columbo Wilson spoke of her concerns of Councilmember Bravo bullying activity and the 

experiencing of bullying by her son in the church she attends. She spoke of the need for training for 
individuals to deal with disabled individuals in the community and trauma these individuals 

experience from bullying. She asked for Police intervention in the bullying incidents. 

 
ADJOURNMENT 

 

There being no further discussion, the meeting was adjourned at 5:20 PM. 

 
Approved 

 

 

 
Ron Nirenberg 

Mayor 

 

Debbie Racca­Sittre 

City Clerk 




